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W E E K S  1 & 2

A  C A R L E T O N  N E W S L E T T E R

WEEK 1

Classes for Winter Term 2021 began on January 3rd. Due to

the pandemic, students arrived on campus on the 9th and

the 10th to avoid the holiday travel craze.

The first convocation of winter term was delivered by world

champion beatboxer Kaila Mullady on Friday, January 8th.

Her message highlighted owning your unique strengths

and differences to stand out and to thrive.

On Thursday, January 7th, Al Montero, Dean of the College

Office and Kathy Evertz from the Academic Support Center

hosted a live Zoom presentation entitled "Remote Learning

& Academic Success" to provide students with effective

strategies for online learning.

On Friday, January 8th, the Student Activities Programming

Board (SAPB) hosted Speed Friending, a virtual event where

first-year students are randomly paired with one other

student for short periods of time in a round-robin fashion.

The event was presented by the First-Year Sucess Series

January 3rd-9th

WEEK 2

The first round of off-campus studies information sessions

began this week, including but not limited to History of

Computing in England this summer, Spanish Studies in

Madrid this fall, and German Studies in Berlin this fall.

On Thursday, January 14th, the First-Year Success Series

presented "Beyond the Login: Getting the Most Out of

Technology @ Carleton. The event explored how to get the

most out of the software, labs, and support staff that

Carleton Offers.

On Thursday, January 14th, Carol Donelan, Professor of

Cinema and Media Studies, led a talk called "The Art and

Science of Experience," a part of a broader lecture series

on life, work, and meaning.

On Saturday, January 16th, the Food Recovery Network

hosted a virtual movie viewing and discussion on Gather, a

2020 film about a Native American movement to reclaim

their spiritual, political, and cultural identities through food

sovereignty.

January 10th-16th

Presented by the Student Ambassador Program


